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Dear Fiona Marshall 
  
Attached you will answer to the questions as requested for in letter of 10. October 2011 
as well as an annex.  
  
I have attached a pdf-file as well as word file. In the word file it is easier to locate the 
relevant abstracts of the legislation, which have been tranlated into English. 
  
Unfortunately we are not finished with question 5. The answer to question 5, as well as 
some additional material, will be send as soon as possible. 
  
Best reagards 
  
Morten 
Morten Imer Møller 
Head of Section 
Organisation & Jura 
Dir. tlf. : (+45) 72 54 43 54 
E-mail: morim@mst.dk ( or mst@mst.dk) 
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